
Hello, 
 
My name is Crystal Roberts. Mother of 4 children in Southern Oregon. I'm writing to inform you that I do 
not support House Bill 3063 because I believe it is my fundamental parental right to make medical 
decisions for my own children. This bill takes that right away. No person should be forced by 
government regulation or societal pressure to receive any medication or treatment, including vaccines, 
against his or her will. This includes mandated vaccines as a requirement for public school admission or 
for employment eligibility. In addition, mandatory vaccines violate the medical ethics of informed 
consent.  
 
If we cannot be free to make informed, voluntary decisions about which pharmaceutical products we 
are willing to risk our lives for, then we are not free. If the state can tag, track down and force 
individuals against their will to be injected with biological products of unknown toxicity today, then 
where is the limit on which individual freedoms the state can take away in the name of the greater good 
tomorrow?  I sincerely ask you to consider not supporting this Bill and allow personal freedom to remain 
respected and valued.  
 
Crystal Roberts 
 
 
 
--  
Crystal Marie & Kevin 
 


